
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 
 

10. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Property located at 2150 Oxford Street East (OZ-
8851) 

 

 (Councillor Park indicating that this particular site was sold to the proponent as part of the 
Industrial Land Development Strategy; wondering if that is correct); Mr. P. Yeoman, 
Director, Development Services, indicating that yes, that is correct. 

 Gary Blasik, Planning Consultant, working in support with Kirkness Consulting who made 
the application on behalf of Dancor – expressing support for the staff recommendation; 
believing that it will result in a very attractive office building similar in character and 
aesthetics to those around it and will be a very important contribution to this key gateway 
to the city. 

 


